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Tulane's School of Science and Engineering worked with several middle school boys,
in grades fifth through seventh, on Saturday, Oct. 5, at its annual Boys at Tulane in
STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Math) workshop. The workshop aims to
support and inspire young boys' interests in STEM fields. 
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